From: Cheryl Wells 
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2011 11:01 AM
To: Cheryl Wells
Subject: RE: Truck strike in Shanghai

Dear Dynasty Customers,

We regret to inform you that there has been a “truck strike” in Shanghai led by the truck drivers which officially took effect today 4/20/11 at 10:00AM.

As oil prices and surcharges for trucking companies surged up in recent months, it triggered the trucking companies with estimated thousands of truckers to go on a strike today in and around the vicinities of the Shanghai port terminals.

Please note that earlier this week, due to some rumors about this strike taking place today, our office in Shanghai had advised as many suppliers as possible to try to avoid picking up or draying their containers into the port terminals.  

Although at this time none of the ULI Shanghai truckers are participating in this protest/strike, many trucking companies have decided to stop their drayage operations due to the fear of the protesters vandalizing and inflicting damage to those that are not participating in the strike.  There have been many reports of trucks that are trying to pick up empties or drop off containers today being stopped and the truckers being hurt by protesters throwing objects at them and getting physical. 

ULI Shanghai has already informed the suppliers of our customers and shortly will also provide more details on those shipments that may be affected if the strike continues beyond tomorrow.

Please refer to some pictures attached as well as a local website covering this story.

http://bbs.wowmovies.cn/viewthread.php?tid=43316 

Dynasty Intl and ULI Shanghai will continue to monitor the situation and report the latest updates accordingly.
Thanks,

Cheryl D. Wells

Sales & Marketing Coordinator
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